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Administrative Recruitments 

The recruitments should be completed this week. Interviews with the finalists are 
tentatively planned by the beginning of October. 

 

Community Center Progress Report  

 
As construction started, the contractor, KCK, focused on work for the upper roof, 
including laying down new shear plywood and installing hardware associated with 
seismic requirements. They also started with demolition both inside the building and 
at the existing paving. They have also started the seismic bracing inside the 
building. Electrical work has also begun. The structural steel has been ordered and 
they await inspection before the cutting and welding work commences.  

 
Best regards, 

Tony Constantouros 


